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MURRAY AVENUE SCHOOL
Mamaroneck Schools
Jennifer Monaco, Principal 
250 Murray Avenue

Colleen Melnyk, Assistant Principal
Larchmont, NY 10538
914-220-3701


April 3, 2017
Dear Murray Families,

Among the most important decisions a school staff can make for children is their class assignment for the upcoming year. Class placement is a thoughtful one that considers both the academic and social characteristics 
of your child.  In mid-May, we will begin the process of creating our new classes for next year. The placement process is a careful, complex one that requires coordination and cooperation of teachers, parents, and administrators. The goal of placement is to focus on the needs of each child therefore, siblings may not always have the same teacher.  

As part of this process, you are invited to share your thoughts and reflections about your child that should be considered during placement.  Although it is not required that you write me, if you choose to do so I am requesting that you type your comments on the attached form. This form is also available on the Murray Avenue website under “Murray Resources” and then under the “General Information” section.  Please follow the guidelines when completing the form:

· Include any specific concerns, needs, and information based upon your first-hand experiences (if applicable.) 

· Requests for specific teachers will not be considered.  

· If you have written a letter to me in the past, you must complete the form since students grow and their needs change each year.

All completed forms will remain confidential.  This information will be used along with input from your child’s current teacher.  It is essential that the placement process be fair and equitable for everyone.  If you decide to complete the attached form, it must be returned to me no later than May 1st.   Any forms received after that date will not be considered.  

I am requesting that you do not make appointments with me regarding class placement since it would be impossible for me to meet with each of you.  I know that you will continue to support our work by trusting our professional judgment and recognizing that our decisions are made with the best intentions, and with every effort to create heterogeneous, well-balanced classes.  

Our current 2017-2018 enrollment projections are for 32 sections: Kindergarten – 5 sections, 1st Grade - 6 sections, 2nd Grade – 6 sections, 3rd Grade – 4 sections, 4th Grade – 6 sections and 5th Grade – 5 sections. Should you hear of new families moving into your neighborhood, please encourage them to register their children as soon as possible to ensure that we have accurate enrollment information.  

And lastly, please keep in mind that we care deeply about the children and are committed to providing classroom environments that support all of them.  

           Sincerely,

            Jennifer Monaco

           Principal

